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Minutes of the Board of Directors 
April 14, 2025


Present:
Mike Kuehn - President					Jeff Lloyd - Treasurer
Melanie Pederson - Vice President 				Stacey Lloyd - Events/Membership
Eve O’Connor - Secretary 					Kathy Cunningham - Volunteer Director
Jim Patton - Fundraising & Grants Director			Barbara Stockton - Communications
Commander Shawna Yonts
Meeting was called to order at 11:48 am by President Mike Kuehn.
Minutes from the previous meeting were emailed to officers ahead of time and were approved.
TREASURERS REPORT - Jeff submitted a Profit and Loss Statement dated January 1 through April 13, 2025. Total income of $7,619.31 which included $6,00.00 Golf Scramble income. Expenses of $6,342.48 which included K-9 Training & K-9 Officer Expenses of $2,033.95; ammunition for officers of $1,708.28 and other operating expenses. Total expenses of $6,342.48 with a Net Income of $1,275.83. He also stated that Diamante Country Club would be sponsoring a fund raiser again for NALA  in October.
COMMITTEE REPORTS:
Vice President - Melanie will make a change in the By-Laws Article 5, Section 7 on page 3 for wording clarity.
Fundraising /Grants Director - There was a Golf Scramble Meeting before the Board meeting at 10:26 am. Jim stated that the Ponce de Leon Golf Course has been reserved and confirmed with P.O.A. Jeff has a current Excel spreadsheet with the list of sponsors. Advertisement will be in the newspaper, on the CPAAA and P.O.A. Websites also on the Village Digest which has a community calendar. Tom and Tracy will advertise on radio station KVRE. [Other details are attached on a report accompanying these minutes].
Events Director - Stacey will be ordering pizza for the CPAAA graduating class on May 8 2025.
Volunteer Director - Kathy said a few more volunteers are needed for the Golf Scramble but she knows she will be able to fill vacancies.
Communication/Media Chair - Barbara reported that interest in the website is growing probably because of the golf scramble.
OLD BUSINESS: MILO will be bring used by Valor for Defense group. Chief Bennett had requested for us to buy new lockers and office equipment for the officers and office staff. Tabled until after the golf scramble.
NEW BUSINESS: Commander Yonts brought in old walkie talkies that don’t have a good range and gave them to anyone who wanted them. 
OPEN DISCUSSION: Boots & Badges is having a blood drive on May 2 from 12:30 - 5:00 pm in room 6 at the Coronado Center, sponsored by the HSV Fire Department.
Meeting adjourned at 12:30 pm.
Respectively submitted,
Eve O’Connor, Secretary
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